
Judith Ramsden 

Director of Children’s Services 

Wokingham Borough Council 

Civic Offices, Shute End 

Wokingham 

Berkshire 

RG40 1BN 

 

4th July 2017 

 

Dear Judith 

 

St Crispin’s School is due to convert to an Academy and join The Circle Trust with the anticipated date of 1st October 

2017.   As you are aware, being a secondary school with a rather peculiar PAN of 189, it has long been our ambition 

to increase the numbers in our school.  This, alongside regular and substantial positive parental preferences for a 

place at St Crispin’s (in excess of 700+ preferences for the last 3 years) has meant that the Governors of St Crispin’s 

School and the Trustees-in waiting of The Circle Trust have agreed to admit up to 200 students in September 2018 

into Year 7.  Each year we will continue to admit to 200 in the intake (Year 7) until we have a PAN across the school 

of 200 in each year group. 

    

As you know our ASD provision, “The Oaks” begins this September and each year we will continue with an additional 

five supernumerary places for young people admitted as named in their EHC plans.  

 

I am writing to inform you of this decision to be in line with your request to be notified by 9th July 2017 and to be 

well within the statutory timeframe of 8th August 2017. 

 

Could I please have written confirmation of your receipt of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ginny Rhodes 

Headteacher 

 

CC Piers Brunning    

CC Wokingham Admissions – Carole Burrow  

CC Paul Jeffery, Chair of Governors St Crispin’s School 

CC Andrew Beckett, Chair (in waiting) of Trustees, The Circle Trust 

CC Geoff Wilde, Chair (in waiting) of Members, The Circle Trust  


